
 

 
 
 
November 8, 2023    
 
 
Joe Frogge 
City of Lee’s Summit       VIA EMAIL 
220 SE Green St 
Lee’s Summit, MO 
 
 

 
RE: PRCOM20235121 

 
  

Dear Joe Frogge, 
 

This letter is update you on the attached owner changes.  The demising wall location 
was shifted over to allow reuse of the existing wall so that the tile floor finishes could remain. 
A new door has been added to allow the middle tenant to have access to the mop sink and 
roof hatch.  The tenant has requested the addition of a small IT closet.  The tenant has also 
asked if they will be required to submit any additional drawings for permit if they only intend 
to paint.  Please let us know your thoughts so we can relay them to the tenant. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Eskov 
Architect 
 
CC: Tenant 
Attachments: Complete CD set 

 


